
Dear Shawsheen Tech Parents and Guardians, 
 
Congratulations on your student's acceptance to the RAMS Class of 2029! Believe it or not, we’re already preparing for 
your arrival next school year! We’re excited to invite you to our Class of 2029 Parent/Guardian Information Night on 
Thursday, May 1, 2025.  
 
This event is designed specifically for parents and guardians, so student attendance is not required.  Each session is 
limited to 3 total attendees. 
 
Please review the session options below and sign up for what best fits your family. 

Session # Time Session Type Who Should Attend 
1-A 5:00-5:45pm Required (Choose 1-A or 1-B) All Families 
1-B 6:00-6:45pm Required (Choose 1-A or 1-B) All Families 

 
2-A 5:00-5:45pm Optional (Choose 2-A or 2-B) Only families with students 

on Active IEP/504s 
2-B 6:00-6:45pm Optional (Choose 2-A or 2-B) Only families with students 

on Active IEP/504s 

 Every family should attend either Session 1-A or 1-B (not both). 
 Families with students who have an active IEP, or 504 plan should also attend either Session 2-A or 2-B (not both). 
If you plan to attend both a Session 1 and a Session 2, please be sure to choose alternate time slots (e.g., 1-A and 2-B or 
1-B and 2-A). 

 
1. PARENT/GUARDIAN INFORMATION SESSIONS 1-A and 1-B (for all families) 

a. The Rams Class of 2029 Parent/Guardian Information Night is a night for families to learn more 
about academic course selection, exploratory rotation, and shop placement, all while meeting the 
Shawsheen Administrators, Guidance Department, and other Shawsheen faculty. 

b. Due to space limitations, the same presentation will be held twice that evening at 5:00-5:45pm and 
6:00-6:45pm and is limited to 3 guests.  

c. Please arrive 15 minutes early to check-in 
d. Please click here to RSVP. 

 
2. SUPPORT SERVICES INFORMATION SESSIONS (only for families with students on IEPs or 504s) 

a. The Support Services Information sessions provide an opportunity for families to learn about 
special education and additional services offered by Shawsheen Valley Technical School. The 
Director of Support Services will discuss transitioning your student to Shawsheen Tech and the 
services offered. 

b. Due to space limitations, the same presentation will be held twice that evening at 5:00-5:45pm and 
6:00-6:45pm and is limited to 3 guests.  

c. Please click here to RSVP. 
 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094EADAF2DAAFCC43-56330282-accepted#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094EADAF2DAAFCC43-56330642-support#/


The school store will be open before and after these presentations, to get your Shawsheen Tech gear! We look forward 
to welcoming our new #RAMFAM to Shawsheen! 
 
 
If you have any questions, please email admissions@shawtech.org. 
 

mailto:admissions@shawtech.org

